
Port Denarau Marina Celebrates Recognition at the 
Prime Minister's International Business Awards 2022
Port Denarau Marina proudly announces its recent triumph at the distinguished Prime 
Minister's International Business Awards, held at Sheraton Fiji last weekend. As a 
first-time entrant, the Recognition Award received stands as a testament to our unwaver-
ing commitment to excellence, innovation, and progress, perfectly aligning with this year's 
Award theme of `Resilience, Recovery, and Progress`.

This accolade joins a string of prestigious recognitions, including ANZ Fiji Excellence in 
Tourism Awards, Marina Industries Association (MIA) Best International and International 
Marina of the Year Awards, Gold Anchor Award, Superyacht Ready, MIA Hall of Fame, MIA 
Clean Marina, and Fish Friendly accreditations, reinforcing Port Denarau Marina's reputa-
tion regionally and globally.

Throughout the challenging times of the COVID-19 pandemic, Port Denarau Marina 
remained a steadfast cornerstone of the Fiji tourism industry. Our proactive approach not 
only promoted Fiji as a world-class tourism destination but also ensured the continuation 
of normal operations, catering to the active portion of the industry. Remarkably, we 
achieved this without staff layoffs, attracting visitors and investors that significantly boost-
ed the local economy and created job opportunities. This dedication helped position Fiji as 
a top regional yachting destination.

Port Denarau Marina remains committed to pushing boundaries and embracing innova-
tive approaches in the maritime and yachting sector. With our exceptional team, unwaver-
ing Board support, collaboration with invaluable partners, and the trust of our sharehold-
ers, we anticipate a promising 2024.
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